
ATTACHMENT 1

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Land Use Management Text Amendment: Changes to Vehicular 
and Bicycle Parking Regulations 

Meeting Date: August 24,2006 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to support the May 23,2005 
Manager's Revised Recommendation with the following 
modification: 

Two-family dwelling units should include a minimum parking 
requirement. 

Members Present: Barnes, Howe, Hapgood, Carder, Cho, MacGregor 

Vote: 6-0 

Aye: Barnes, Howe, Hapgood, Carder, Cho, MacGregor 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning 


